NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE VILLAGE OF NEW AUBURN
ON ZONING - CONDITIONAL USE APPLICATION
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2024 | 5:00 PM

	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing for the Village of New Auburn will be held on THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2024 AT 5:00 PM in the Village Hall at 130 E. Elm Street, New Auburn Wisconsin.
	The Village Board will consider a Conditional Use Zoning application for an auto dealership and small service center limited to airing up tires and topping off fluids to be operating at 146 W Main St., New Auburn, Zoned Central Business. Property is located on the corner of Front St and W Main St, in the Village of New Auburn, Chippewa County. 
	All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard.
	Dated this 12th day of February 2024.
Prepared by: Ardith Story, Clerk-Treasurer


